
SEND Newsletter - Spring Term 2023 

Welcome to the Spring Edition of the Special Educational Needs and Disabilities Newsletter.   

Who do I talk to? 

If you have any concerns about your child’s 
needs the first port of call is always the 
class teacher. Then, if need be, the 
teacher will suggest a conversation with 
Mrs Sherlock, our SENCO, to discuss how 
best to support your child’s needs. Other 
services you can access include  

The Local Offer 

https://westsussex.local-offer.org/ 

West Sussex SENDIAS  

https://westsussexsendias.org/ 

Reaching Families 

Reaching Families is a parent-carer led charity 
that supports parents and families of children 
and young people with special educational 

needs and disabilities in West Sussex.  We do 
this through a number of services including the 

delivery of information, training and peer 
support.  You can find out more about us on our 

website.  

https://reachingfamilies.org.uk/ 

See below for training, workshops and 
parent/carer support groups. 

Reaching Families - Training 

Reaching families have recently increased their training and support groups and have a wide 
range of free workshops, courses and groups that some families may find helpful. They also run 
local support groups for parents/carers called  Umbrellas. See below for more information. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

For more information contact 

Hannah Delmar-Addy  

Email:  

hannah@reachingfamilies.org.uk  

Telephone: 07951 794734  

Free training courses and workshops . 
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